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June 5, 2006 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 
914 West Patapsco Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR AW10R19AB7-  (FCC R4HAW10R19AB7 )   
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459.  We have 

requested that the schematic diagrams, block diagrams and manuals required to be submitted with 

this application be withheld from public review.  This request is being made because these 

documents are company proprietary information that may cause material damages to the company if 

they came into the possession of competitive equipment manufacturers or distributors.  

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chris M Osborn 

VP Engineering 

AirWalk Communications Inc. 
 

 


